
May 5, 2021 

 

Dear Rewiever, 

Specific Comments To  Authors: Despite the "non-native English speaker" statement submitted 

with the manuscript - there is still quite some work to do about the language (synthax, 

grammar and spelling). The addressed topic is most certainly of interest and the systematic 

review is adequately conducted. Presentation of the findings, in my opinion, is of a lesser 

quality. I would suggest that findings regarding "methods of pain assessment used" and 

"knowledge" - are also tabulated in a form of abbreviated points - but the textual part of the 

Results could then provide more details. 

We have made the suggested modifications. 


